
Dec 13th to Dec 17th

Week at a Glance

PAC News

CONNECT

DATES
Dec 20th to Dec 31st

Winter Break
Jan 3rd School reopens 

Follow us on twitter: 
@FVFalcons42

Join our Fairview Elementary 
PAC Facebook Page

Monday Dec 13 th
School colours/ Spirit wear
Pink shirt orders Due
Tuesday Dec 14th 
Funky Sock day
PAC mtg 6:45
Wednesday Dec 15 th
Hat Day  
Thursday Dec 16 th
Div 4 Entrepreneur Fair
Winter Flair Day
Friday Dec 17 th
PJ day 
Reminders/ Updates:
This last week can be hard on our kids; classroom 
routines look different and the anticipation of 
the holidays can be enough to see more 
meltdowns at home and struggles at school. Give 
yourself and your child grace and know we are all 
in this together! 

Thank you to our PAC for organizing a seamless 
hot lunch! 

Please join us at our meeting this Tuesday at 
6:45
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/62969767245?pwd=Zk9mZ
WRWR1lTeDllNDdlbFVidnNQZz09



The registration form will automatically populate with your child’s secondary catchment school based on the 
residential address on file with your child’s elementary school. 

You can also find your child’s secondary catchment school using the school locator tool at  
http://www.sd42.ca/school-locator/. 

DETERMINING CATCHMENT SCHOOL

New development areas may not show accurate results. Please confirm with your child’s 
elementary school if necessary. 

If the address you register on the portal does not match what is on file, proof of change of 
address will be required. Rental agreements are not accepted as proof of address.
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OVERVIEW
To provide an optimal learning environment for all students, the Maple Ridge - Pitt Meadows School District No. 42 (SD42) must 
manage enrolment across all schools, ensuring that enrolment numbers match building capacity.

“Where space and facility is determined to be available,” the school district has an open boundary policy that allows 
flexibility in choice regarding which secondary school students may attend (School Act section 74.1 Section 6). Due to 
increasing enrolment in recent years, however, the majority of students are assigned to their catchment school. All our high 
schools meet the needs of all learners. 

GRADE 8 TRANSFER PERIOD INFORMATION 2022/23
FOR PARENTS OF GRADE 7 STUDENTS

GRADE 8 REGISTRATION PROCEDURES

The Grade 8 Transfer Period opens at 12:00 noon on Thursday, February 3, 2022. All Grade 8 
transfers/new to district registrations are done through the Parent Portal.  If you are new to the school 
district, you will need to create a Parent Portal account before registering.

Families with children currently enrolled in a Maple Ridge – Pitt Meadows School District (SD42) elementary school 
should submit an Existing Student Transfer Request in the Grade 8 Transfer Period.

Families with children currently enrolled in an elementary school outside of the Maple Ridge – Pitt Meadows School 
District (SD42) should submit a New Student Registration in the Grade 8 Transfer Period.

ONLINE REGISTRATION

IN-DISTRICT STUDENTS

OUT OF DISTRICT STUDENTS
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Let’s talk... 

Ribbons
Did you know  
holiday ribbons go 
in the garbage bin?

LEARN MORE

sd42.ca/waste-collection-program

Check out our 
website for  
more information

DECEMBER 


